
 

 

 

 

1st March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Years 1 and 2, 

Incredible India Experience 

As I am sure you remember,  the planned topic for this term was to be based around the colourful and 

diverse country of India.  We are excited to continue with this topic and as a way of introducing and 

engaging the children with this topic, we are holding a series of ‘experiences’ during the first week back 

where the children will take part in a range of activities relating to India.  All the activities will take place 

within ‘bubbles’ and strict hygiene measures will be in place at all times in line with our risk assessments. 

The activities which we are planning will include: 

● Food tasting a range of vegetarian Indian food including samosas, pakoras and naan breads 

● Bollywood dancing 

● Henna hand art  

If your child has any allergies, please let the office know in advance. 

We really are looking forward to welcoming the children back into school and making their return as 

exciting and enjoyable as possible. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 Team 

 


